
1056-G5-1324 William A. Hawkins* (bhawkins@maa.org), Department of Mathematics, University of the
District of Columbia, 4200 Connecticut Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC 20008. The Director of
SUMMA looks at SUMMA past, present, and future.

Since its inception at MAA Headquarters in 1990, SUMMA has conducted many initiatives to increase opportunities for

minority students and faculty. Yet, at the same time, SUMMA has focused on capacity-building within the mathematics

community at-large. The author directs SUMMA and will look at lessons of the past 20 years and challenges for the

present and future. (Received September 21, 2009)
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